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22nd January 2013
FROM CHRISTINE ACHIENG
TO SPONSOR SIGRUN MARIA KRISTIN
Dear Sponsor Sigrun Maria,
RE: DAP REPORTS FROM NOVEMBER 2012 TO JANUARY 2013
Wishing you a Happy New Year 2013, the year is still young and fresh only 21 days!
Christine wants to thank you for her scholarship from your kind heart, she has joined new class. Christine was happy with her new dress and shoes. 
She was also happy to enjoy her Christmas dinner with her friend. Christine is always shy and polite but bright. She whispers to Madam Lucy “tell my sponsors I promise to study hard and obtain good marks. Shy but always appreciates with little or big, whatever you give Christine anything politely and humble she says thank you.

She is good in health.
She is ever happy and thankful for her sponsorship. 

Regards,
Lucy Odipo.

